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The Secretary General 

SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/ra 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. . 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Since 2011 you have made valuable contributions to the work of the High Level Group 
and participated in most meetings. I am sure that the Group would appreciate to continue 
profiting from your high level of expertise and experience should you be interested in 
participating in future meetings of the Group. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's eiforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIë - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_generaI/ 

Catherine Day 
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The Secretary General 

SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brasseis, 
SG.ClÆS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelies/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIě - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 



H Ref. Ares(2013)613334 - 09/04/2013 

à EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
ΚΡΡ.ΡΙ=ΤΔΡΙΔΤ„ΓϊΡΜΡΡΔί SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 

The Secretary General 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tal. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 
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Brussels, 
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Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dea 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely. 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIÊ -Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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The Secretary General 

EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dear 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIĚ - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretarrat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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EUROPEAN COMMISSION 
SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 

The Secretary General 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dei 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please do let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 



и Ref. Ares(2013)613334 - 09/04/2013 

The Secretary General 

SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dear 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1Q49 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIë - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 
EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dear 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please Let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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The Secretary General 

EUROPEAN EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dear 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 

http.7/ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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The Secretary General 

EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
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Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

PeajĮ— 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please Let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/cigs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 

The Secretary General 

EUROPEAN COMMISSION 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

Dear 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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Dea 

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the fixture 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely. 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIË - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxeiles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIÊ - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretariat_general/ 

Catherine Day 
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SECRETARIAT-GENERAL 

The Secretary General 

Brussels, 
SG.Cl/JS/iu 

Subject: High Level Group on Administrative Burdens 

DeargBH·! -

I would like to thank you for your application to the High Level Group on Administrative 
Burdens. 

The Commission received a total of 20 applications for the six available vacancies in the 
group which were reviewed according to the selection criteria explained in the call for 
applications taking into account the efforts to strike a balance within the group as far as 
possible in terms of representativeness of applicants, gender and geographical origin. 

I regret to inform you that, despite its high quality, your application could not be retained 
for selection as member of this group. 

Given your expertise and experience, the High Level Group may however wish to 
approach you should you be interested in participating as expert in one of the future 
meetings of the Group. Please let us know if you would like us to follow-up on this 
possibility. 

I look forward to your continued support and contribution in the Commission's efforts to 
reduce administrative burdens. 

Yours sincerely, 

Catherine Day 

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUEVBELGIÊ - Tel. +32 22991111 

http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/secretarlat_general/ 


